

UPCOMING EVENTS

Wednesday, May 16 PTO Board Meeting 7:00 p.m.

Friday, May 18 2nd Grade Field Trip Cheviot Memorial Fieldhouse

Monday, May 21
Crazy Sock Day
Panther Prowl Goal Prize

No Homework Day Panther Prowl Goal Prize

Wednesday, May 23
Passing the Light Ceremony
9:30 a.m.

Server Luncheon 12:30 p.m.

3rd Trimester Fine Arts Sampler 7:00 p.m.

Friday, May 25 Olympic Day

Monday, May 28 No School Memorial Day

Tuesday, May 29Olympic Day Rain Date

St. James School WEDNESDAY E-ENVELOPE

Way 10, 2010

WEDNESDAY ENVELOPE CONTENTS

- 7th Grade Parent Volunteer Form for Graduation 7th grade only
- 8th Grade Memory Book Signing/Luncheon Form 8th grade only
- 8th Grade Graduation Invitation 8th grade only
- Class of 2019 T-Shirt Order Form 7th grade only
- Schoolbelle's Uniform Guide youngest student only

ST. JAMES SCHOOL

NEW INFORMATON

A Message from the Principal

As we wrap up our school year, I invite you to join us for several special events. On Wednesday May 23, we will hold our annual Passing of the Light Mass. After we celebrate our last all school Mass this year with our eighth graders, we will pass the lights of faith, knowledge, leadership, respect, service, friendship, and good sportsmanship on to our current seventh graders and bless them as they begin their time as the leaders of our school. Then on Friday, May 25, prior to Olympic Day, we will have a special prayer service in the gym. Together we will reflect upon the attitudes and actions God calls us to display as we compete during the day. Our prayer service will begin promptly at 8:30 that morning.

It really is hard to believe that we have so few school days left. In the short two and a half weeks that remain, there are many, many activities and events still to take place. Our servers will have the annual server thank you luncheon hosted by Father Nolker. Our last pep rally of this school year will take place on May 24th. Of course we have Olympic Day and all of the fun that will bring. Class parties for our students in kindergarten through seventh grade will take place on May 31. We'll end our school year with a closing Mass on Friday, June 1. Finally, On June 1 we will celebrate graduation.

May God bless you,

Jeffrey Fulmer Principal

2018-2019 School Supply Lists

<u>Click here</u> to access the school supply list for next year. We hope to share with you soon an opportunity to order your supplies online and have them delivered to your door. More information will be coming soon!

Right to Read Week

Last week your student was given the opportunity to do a little extra reading to celebrate Right to Read Week. If they met the goal for their grade level and turned their papers in, they will be returned to them today in the Wednesday Envelope, signed by their teacher, letting them know that they are out of uniform TOMORROW, MAY 17th! Please remember to follow the out of uniform guidelines.

St. James Literary Magazine

Coming soon to a classroom near you. The 2017-2018 St. James Literary Magazine. It will contain stories, spiritual reflections and prayers, artwork, holiday cheer, poetry and essays all contributed by our students in grades kindergarten through 8th. Plan to get your copy.

REMINDERS

Electives Sign Ups for 6th & 7th Grade Students

Students in 6th and 7th grades received information last week about signing up for electives for next year. Signups will need to be completed by Thursday, May 17. Please see the paperwork the students received for information about the electives classes offered and the directions on how to sign up.

Part-Time Positions Needed

St. James After School Child Care Program is looking for two energetic adults who enjoy working with children. Hours will be from 2-6 p.m., Monday- Friday, on school days from August 21st – May 31st. Duties include serving snacks, outdoor recess or gym, and helping students with daily homework. If you are looking for a rewarding part-time job, please contact Pam Miller at 513-741-5333 Ext.4.

St. James Family Festival

We are collecting items for gift baskets for the festival. All donations need to be returned to the office by May 25th. Please see the attached flyer for more information on the items that we are collecting.

Family Festival Flyer

CAFETERIA

NEW INFORMATION

Lunch Card Balances

Emails will be sent out with regard to lunch balances. Please read the email carefully to see if your student is carrying a negative or positive balance. Any questions, please contact the cafeteria at 741-5338.

The Week Ahead

Thursday, 5/17 - A & B - Meatball Hoagies; Sides - Au Gratin Potatoes, Broccoli with Dip, Mandarin Oranges, Applesauce; Salad Bar with Chili

Friday, 5/18 - A & B - Soft Pretzel with Cheese Sauce; Sides - Baked Beans, Celery with Dip, Yogurt with Blueberries, Applesauce; Salad Bar with Chili

Monday, 5/21 - A & B - Plain Bagel with Butter or Grape Jelly; Sides - Sausage, Scrambled Eggs, Cucumber with Dip, Pears, Applesauce; Salad Bar with Chili

Tuesday, 5/22 - A & B - Chicken Drummies; Sides - Mashed Potatoes, Green Beans, Pineapple; Applesauce; Salad Bar with Chili

Wednesday, 5/23 - A - Cheese Pizza; B - Pepperoni Pizza; Sides - Tater Tots, Corn, Peaches, Applesauce; Salad Bar with Chili

REMINDERS

May Menu

Please see the link below for the May menu.

May Menu

May Volunteers

Please see the link below for the volunteer schedule for May May Volunteer Schedule

PTO

UPCOMING DATES/EVENTS

May

- 16 Mr. Fulmer will SLEEP ON THE ROOF Pep Rally to start at 7:00 p.m.
- 16 Final PTO Board Meeting-incoming & outgoing Board members-Room 105
- 25 Olympic Day
- 29 Olympic Day Rain Out
- 31 8th Grade Yearbook Signing and Luncheon

June

1 - Graduation Mass & Party

NEW INFORMATION

Ball Drop Fundraiser

The Official Ball Drop total is \$15,440! WOW!

If your student sold at least 5 chances (or participated in Opt Out in the beginning of the year) they will receive an out of uniform pass today in their Wednesday Envelope. If your child did not receive a pass, please email us: stipto1844@gmail.com. These passes are good for a CSSD out of uniform on Thursday, May 24th.

Pep Rally - Wednesday, May 16th 7:00 -8:00 p.m.

We cannot let Mr. Fulmer sleep on the roof of the school without actually watching him do it! The PTO is sponsoring a Pep Rally in the parking lot of the school tonight! We will have sidewalk chalk, games, and visit from the Mr. Softee Ice Cream Truck. All St. James students that attend the rally will receive a coupon for one free ice cream (up to \$3.50 value) as a thank you for their support of this fundraiser! Mr. Fulmer will attend the pep rally and then at the end, he'll head up to the roof. You don't want to miss out when he broadcasts a bedtime story on Facebook Live at 8:30 p.m. Make sure to stop up and show your support for putting your principal on the ROOF! We cannot thank you enough for your support and dedication to this fundraiser! THANK YOU!

ATHLETIC CLUB

NEW INFORMATION

Golf Sign-ups Open

Sign-ups for the 2018 St. James Golf season are open on-line. Golf is available for girls and boys in 5th grade through 8th grade. Sign-ups will close on May 31st. We are looking for 2 coaches for this year as well. If you are interested in golf or have a child that plays, please consider volunteering! If you have any questions, please contact Scott Hoffman at whitney4573@gmail.com with any questions.

Cheerleading Sign-ups Are Open

Sign-ups for the 2018 St. James Cheerleading team are open on-line. Please go to www.stjamespanthers.org for information and to sign up. If you have any questions, please contact Amanda Borgman at amandaborgman3@gmail.com. Go Panthers!

Panthers Track

A successful 2018 St. James Track Season wrapped up with the CYO city championship at La Salle. Madelyn Albright took first in high jump and Summer Swartwout took first in discus. Noah Boyett placed 1st in high jump and second in discus. Our Panthers girls also took second place as a team. Great job boys and girls and congratulations on a successful season!





REMINDERS

Volleyball Clinic

Registration is now open for the 3rd annual summer volleyball clinic. The clinics are open to all incoming 3rd – 8th grade girls at St. James. The volleyball clinic will be offered on June 25th through June 28th. Registration is available on paper only; please see the attached flyer for more information. Please email any questions to www.stjamesvolleyball@yahoo.com. Go Panthers!

Volleyball Clinic Flyer

St. James Sign Ups - Multiple Sports

Sign ups for football and soccer are currently open. If you have any questions regarding these sports, you can visit www.stjamespanthers.org, and click on the "SJAC BOARD" tab for contact information for the various sports coordinators. It is a busy sign up season for the St. James Athletic Club; don't miss out and sign up today!

ST. JAMES PARISH NEWS

NEW INFORMATION

Parish Bulletin

In case you missed this past week's bulletin, click here to access the information.

AROUND THE COMMUNITY

Moeller Summer Camp Programs

Our camps include sports camps as well as Art, Author, Engineering, Instrumental Music, Color Guard and High School Placement Test Prep. Moeller summer camp forms are available on the Moeller Web-site, https://www.moeller.org/page/summer-camps click on **Register Online.** You can register online or the form can be downloaded.

Tween Nights at Western Tennis and Fitness

Please see the flyer attached for more information.

Tween Nights Flyer

Blossom Tech Camp for Girls

Please see the attached flyer for information regarding a summer camp for girls ages 8-12 who are interested in the STEM fields.

Blossom Tech Camp

Travis Steele Basketball Camp

Please see the attached registration form for more information.

Travis Steele Basketball Camp

St. Ursula Academy Grade School Summer Camps

Our summer camps are filling up quickly. Please see the attached flyer for more information.

St. Ursula Academy Grade School Summer Camps